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NUNAMIUT CORPORATION UNVEILS A NEW CORPORATE WEBSITE 
 
Anaktuvuk Pass, Alaska – In early January, Nunamiut Corporation unveiled its newly 

redesigned corporate website. It is now live at: www.nunamiut.com.  This website will 

keep shareholders up to date and informed with an easy-to-navigate interface.  Users 

can find information about the Nunamiut Corporation Hotel, the Nunamiut Corporation 

Camp Kitchen, North Slope Borough, Arctic Slope Regional Corporation, and the Simon 

Paneak Memorial Museum directly from our home page.  Additionally, our “About” 

section contains information about our rich history, as well as lists our Board of 

Directors and Executive Management team.  Our “Shareholders” section will contain 

useful information for shareholders, such as forms and news.  Quyanaqpak for visiting 

the Nunamiut Corporation website, and we look forward to feedback about our newly 

renovated and responsive website. 

 

# # # 

 
About Nunamiut:  Nunamiut Corporation is the Alaska Native Village Corporation of 

Anaktuvuk Pass, Alaska. Nunamiut was established in 1971 under the Alaska Native 

Claims Settlement Act (ANCSA) and provides social and economic resources to its over 

500 Iñupiaq shareholders and their descendants.  More information about Nunamiut 

and subsidiaries can be found at www.nunamiut.com. 
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